Minutes of the 2021 Budget Public Hearing taking place at the Taylor Town Hall on:
November 10, 2020 at 7 p.m.

Present:

Supervisor: Jeffrey Smith

Councilman/Deputy Supervisor: Riley Closson

Councilmen: Harold R. Eltz (Russell)
Joey Pudney

Clerk/Tax Collector: Jaymie Closson

Absent:

Councilperson: Theodore Law Jr. (TJ)

Accountant: Deborah Hubbard (Debbie)

Highway Superintendent: Chris Smith

Historian/Deputy Clerk/Planning Bd. Sec.: Sharon Eltz

Planning Board Chair: Barbara Allen

Building/Code Enforcement: Derek Raimo

Others Present:

Riley Called the meeting to order at 6:02 p.m. with the Pledge of Allegiance.

PUBLIC COMMENT:
e None

o Jeff informed the board he received the 2021 Cincinnatus Fire District contract in the mail so the final
budgeted amount would need to be adjusted. The total from Cincinnatus Fire Contract went from

$38,341.30 in 2020 to $39,434.15 for 2021.

MOTION to approve the 2021 Budget with the Fire District increase was made by Riley Closson and seconded

by Joey Pudney.

Votes Cast:

Jeffrey Smith “aye”

Riley Closson “aye”

Joey Pudney “aye”

Russell Eltz “aye” CARRIED

MOTION to adjourn the public hearing at 7:00 p.m. was made by Riley Closson and seconded by Joey Pudney
Votes Cast:

Jeffrey Smith “aye”
Riley Closson “aye”
Joey Pudney “aye”
Russell Eltz “aye” CARRIED

Respectfully Submitted,
ga#mie Closson
Clerk



